
From: Kyle Perkins
To: Kaitlyn A. Luck
Cc: Brian Fancher
Subject: FW: NMOCD Commingling Notice - SST
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 6:53:32 PM
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External Email

Second SST confirmation, so this should be everything to forward to Dean
 

From: Nick Weeks 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 6:43 PM
To: Brian Fancher <bfancher@matadorresources.com>; Kyle Perkins
<KPerkins@matadorresources.com>
Subject: FW: NMOCD Commingling Notice - SST
 
 
 

From: Halabrin, Kellie <Kellie.Halabrin@lumen.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 5:38 PM
To: Nick Weeks <NWeeks@matadorresources.com>
Subject: RE: NMOCD Commingling Notice - SST
 
**EXTERNAL EMAIL**
Hi Nick,
Yes I did receive the notice.
 
Thanks
Kellie
 

From: Nick Weeks <NWeeks@matadorresources.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 5:05 PM
To: Halabrin, Kellie <Kellie.Halabrin@CenturyLink.com>
Subject: NMOCD Commingling Notice - SST
 
Kellie,
 
Thanks for speaking with me earlier today.  I’m glad to hear that you and your family are well.
 
I appreciate you letting me know that you received the notice from the NMOCD related to the
commingling at SST.  The NMOCD has asked that we confirm that the notices that they sent have
been received by the addressees.  I apologize for the inconvenience, but could you please respond
to this email confirming receipt of the notice that thy mailed to you?
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If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.
 
Thanks again,
 
Nicholas Weeks
Senior Landman
Matador Resources Company
5400 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1500
Dallas, TX  75240
Direct:  (972) 371-5481
Fax: (214) 866-4981
Email:  nweeks@matadorresources.com
 

 
 
This message is strictly confidential and is for the sole use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, you may not disclose, print, copy, disseminate or otherwise use this
message or the information included herein. If you are not the intended recipient, please reply and notify
the sender (only) and promptly delete the message.

This communication is the property of Lumen Technologies and may contain confidential or
privileged information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be

unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by
reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments.
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